
The NESS Express is a monthly newsletter for the members 
and landowners of the Northern Erie sno-seekers snowmobile 
club We are a 400+ member, non- profit club responsible for 
125+ miles of state funded snowmobile trails located in the 

Erie, Niagara, and Genesee counties.  We meet monthly at a 
pre disclosed location.  All members and interested parties 

are welcome to attend.  For more information, or if you wish to 
contact us, snoseekers.com, or (716)741-NESS or 

snoseekers@yahoo.com

Snowmobile Club Newsletter
The NESS Express
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President: Andy Braunscheidel
Vice President: Jake Jurek 
Secretary: Ron Dawydko
Treasurer: Rich McNamara
Sergeant of Arms: Jeff Glassman
Trail Coordinator: Al Wolbert
Board Member: Jake Anderson
Board Member: Kyle Anderson
Board Member: Kevin Gaik 
Board Member: Jake Kelkenberg
Board Member: Dave Linneborn
Board Member: Matt Weber
Board Member: Luke Anderson

Committees
Legal Committee: Al Wolbert
Emergency Response: (OPEN)
Marketing & AD: (OPEN)
Fundraising: (OPEN)
Social & Public Relations: (open)
Membership: Rich M.
Groomer & Equipment: Ron Dawydko
Trails & Landowners: (OPEN)
Trail Guides: (OPEN)
Newsletter: Ron D.
Social Media: Ron D.
Apparel: (OPEN)
Saftey & Education: (OPEN)
Vintage Chapter: Kevin G.
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(716)542-2424

Niagara County’s sledders lounge 
Where great food & cold drinks meet up with long time friends 

~The Criswell’s are your hosts~

Dine in & Take Out 

Friday’s Fish Fry’s till 9pm  * Full dinners till 10pm  * Fryer food till close 

Find us on Facebook ..or.. better yet..get off your phone 
and come visit us…

Inn

**New officers and board of directors were voted in***

Meet Your New Officers
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On NESS Trail C4B

…No… It’s not a 

normal Newsletter, 

but what part of 

2020 has been 

normal ??

“Buck’n” the competition for your 
Lawn care needs 

Dan D’s





Seasoned “Top-Dog” NESS Groomer Operator 

N.E.S.S.





48 years of service to our community & our members…

Membership Application or Renewal 
Northern Erie Sno-Seekers inc.

2020-2021 Season











Northern Erie

Sno-Seekers

It’s time for you…
To

RENEW
your membership

On The 

HOT List
* Renew your membership
* Big bridge project in Niagara Co., we need to build 
the frame, transport it there,   haul lumber in and deck 
it.  We need steel, lumber, supplies, labor.
* We have SERIOUS BIG TIME brushing clearing, 
brush hogging to do up in Niagara Co., we need brush 
hogs and tractors / skidsteers (anything to mow down 
brush)  Work session for this planned Aug 8 & 9th.  
* We have trail stakes to be painted 
* We have old road signs to be cut up for trail markers 

Email: snoseekers@yahoo.com  TxT: Ron @ (716)622-8121
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Akron, NY 14001
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Memberships all need to be renewed
With the lifting of SOME of NYS restrictions, the officers & board of directors communicated via group chat message, and 
decided to meet in late June, on our traditional general meeting date and time.  We chose to at a private location, where we 
could adhere to NYS guidlines, rules and regulations regarding Covid-19.  We conducted a somewhat informal meeting, strictly 
officers and board of directors, to keep our head count low, and not break any rules.  We did not have an agenda, or outline for 
this meeting, we just wanted to touch base with everyone, and go over unfinished business from months ago, discuss any issues 
we have run across, and decide how we plan to move forward.  The meeting was considered offical club business, with all 
officers in attendance and roll call taken.  For a more complete run down of what was covered, as usual, please refer to the 
meeting minutes in this newsletter, and posted to our website.  

So…What’s Next ??
We decided to hold another officers / BOD (board of directors) meeting in July, at our normal general meeting date and time, 
and hold it again in a private setting, at Rich’s office where we can meet in a safe mannor, continue to conduct the business of 
the club, and start moving forward on this years trails and other business of the club.  As usual, there is plenty going on that 
needs to be addressed, and for trails to open this winter, you all know there is a ton of work that needs to be done.  Our 
objective is clear, we plan to do what we can, meeting in a safe manner, staying within the NYS guidelines.  If and when we are 
able to meet for general meetings, in a pubilc setting, we will start monthly general meetings back up.  You would think that 
Covid has brought everything to somewhat of a stand still, and there isn’t much to worry about…  We found out quickly that 
couldn’t be further from the truth !!!  

What can I do ?
…Start by renewing your membership, stay informend on what’s going on by reviewing the meeting minutes, and reach out & 
help out where you can.  We have some big projects ahead of us before trails open up !!!  Including a big bridge construction 
project up in Niagara County, and some major trail re-routes due to the National Grid power line expansion project effecting a 
good chunk of our trail system that starts Jan. 1st 2021.  


